The U Of 1 Plant Clinic Is Moving Soon

URBANA, ILL.

fter some 35 years on St. Mary’s Road in

AUrbana (near the U of I South Farms), the

University of Illinois Plant Clinic is relocat-

ing to new labs at S-417 Turner Hall on the U
of I campus.

In past years the clinic has closed on Sep-
tember 15 and not accepted samples again
until spring. Now, however, we will accept plant
samples year-round. Regular business hours
will continue from May 1 to September 30. If
you wish to submit a sample during the other
months, please call ahead to ensure the avail-
ability of our diagnosticians or specialists.

For anyone who would like to deliver samples
in person, parking will be available at metered
spaces in lot F28. Take the elevator in the
southeast corner of Turner Hall to the 4th floor
and turn left — we’ll be glad to see you. There
will also be a drop box in the hall outside the
clinic office.

Our address after September 30:

University of Illinois Plant Clinic

S-417 Turner Hall

1102 S. Goodwin

Urbana, IL 61801

Our phone number remains the same: 217-
333-0519.

For more information about the Plant Clinic,
visit the sites listed below, or contact one of us
(Stephanie at satterle@illinois.edu; Suzanne at
sbissonn@illinois.edu).

Our website:
web.extension.illinois.edu/plantclinic

Our Facebook page:
www.facebook.com/UofIPlantClinic

Our blog: universityofillinoisplant
clinic.blogspot.com

Our podcasts:
web.extension.illinois.edu/podcasts/plan-
tandpest A
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